

Living a Life that Matters

Board of Trustees

Chair

Ann W. McClung Lewisburg, WV

Vice Chair

Patrick "Rusty" Ryan, Pharm. D. Shawnee Mission, KS

Treasurer Carl Nuzman Topeka, KS

Secretary
Sam Matthews
Winston-Salem. NC

Linda Breytspraak, Ph.D. Prairie Village, KS

Alan Forker, M.D. Olathe, KS

Richard McKnight Charlotte, NC

Helen Kerschner Albuquerque, NM

Thomas Portman Vienna, VA

Kathy Bock Scaletty, R.N. Lee's Summit, MO

Charles W. Smithers, Jr., CPA/CGMA Orange Park, FL

Kay Wallick Big Horn, WY

Executive Director Sarah B. Cheney November 14, 2018

Janis Dengler Shepherd's Center of Spartanburg 393 East Main Street Spartanburg, SC 29302

Dear Janis:

On behalf of the board and staff of Shepherd's Centers of America, we wish to thank you for your dedication and leadership as a volunteer with Shepherd's Center of Spartanburg. We appreciate and admire all that you do to promote healthy living for older adults.

You are an extraordinary volunteer with a remarkable 14-year and 1800+hours of service to Shepherd's Center of Spartanburg! Not only have you positively impacted the individuals in your classes, you have helped earn Shepherd's Center of Spartanburg statewide recognition and national CDC Certification for the diabetes program. Congratulations on these achievements!

You embody meaningful traits of a volunteer leader: kindness, open-mindedness, passion, accountability, integrity and advocacy. Through your actions, you enrich the lives of others, help build a better Shepherd's Center and create a healthier and more caring world. Your service and compassion extends beyond the Spartanburg area and is truly an inspiration to the Shepherd's Centers of America network.

We applaud your service and the difference you have made, and continue to make, in the lives of thousands of older Americans. Please accept our most sincere gratitude for your commitment and service.

Warmest regards,

ann W. Mc Clung

Ann W. McClung Chair Sarah B. Cheney Executive Director

Sarah B. Cheney